
Room D4 

Kindergarten News

Important Reminders

Homework

Week of January 13, 2025


*Email: vaughan_r@4j.lane.edu

*Phone: 541-933-0251

*Website: http://blogs.4j.lane.edu/vaughan_r/

            Learning in Kindergarten

Reading: We will continue working on blending and the sight 
words “I” and “see” this week.  We will also begin a reading 
unit with a farm theme.

Writing:  We have begun writing sentences in our writing 
journals.  We are focussing on word spacing, using a capital 
at the beginning, and a period at the end. 

Math:  We are going to be focussing on Math discourse 
through the end of the year when doing math tasks.  This 
just means being able to explain our thinking and how we 
came to a solution.

No School Days 
coming up:


January 20th

January 31st


January


15th: Conscious Discipline 

Parent Education Series (first 

in a series of 8)


Farm Theme

We just began our second reading unit with a Farm theme.  We 

will be reading stories over the coming months about farms 
and farm animals.  


Suggested: 


Read nightly for 20 minutes


Try finding some of these sight 
words in a newspaper, 
magazine, or book at home. (I, 
see, a)


Use pennies, legos, or beans to 
show addition and subtraction 
problems.  Write the equations 
you practice.  Talk with your 
kinder about how they knew the 
answer.
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